
    

Sunday 5th July 2015 

We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are available 

at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 
 

Today’s service 10:30am Mrs Wendy Cartwright (All Age Worship)   

                                    The steward on duty today is Andrew Gray 

Sunday 12th July       10:30am  Mr Ron Chapman         6:00pm  Rev John Simms  (Prayer Service) 

Sunday 19th July       10:30am  Rev John Simms  (Holy Communion) 

Sunday 26th July       10:30am  Rev Keith Albans         6:00pm  Rev John Simms  (United Service) 

THIS WEEK… 

 Action For Children 'Service of Celebration'  

Please come and join with people from all over the Sheffield Circuit in our celebration of 146 years of 
the work of Action for Children, tonight at 6:00pm at Victoria Hall, Norfolk Street. 

 Wednesday Group 

Wednesday Group are meeting this week at 7:30pm, for a “Coffee and Members” evening.  

 X:Site 

X:Site is back this Saturday, 11th July, from 6:00pm to 8:00pm for all Y3s to Y6s. X:Site is an evening 
full of fun and games, loud singing of songs to God and an exciting look at the Bible. Entry is £2.50. For 
more information or to register, please call 07412 124 310. 

COMING SOON…  

 School of Prayer 

Some of you may remember that I ran a ‘School of Prayer’ during Lent 2014. Some people were not 
able to attend at the time and have asked for me to repeat the course. The final session, “If At First You 
Don’t Succeed”, will be on Wednesday 15th July at 7:30pm at Walkley. It would be great to see you 
there! John. 

 Farewell Service 

On Sunday 19th July at 6:00pm at Stephen Hill, there will be a Circuit Service to say “farewell” to 3 of 
the current Sheffield Circuit staff (including our own Minister, John). It would be great for as many of us 
as possible to join with the rest of the circuit at this special service. 

 



 

The editor next week is Andrew Gray. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole, send an  

e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call/text Andrew on ____________ by Wednesday evening. 

 

 BeVox Community Choir and Sooper Troopers 

The BeVox Community Choir will be putting on a concert here at Wesley Hall on Sunday 19th July at 
7:30pm. Sooper Troopers, a performance group for adults with disabilities, will also be taking part. So if 
you’re not going to the Circuit Service at Stephen Hill, come along for an evening of popular music and 
entertainment, to help raise funds to support the valuable work done by Sooper Troopers. Tickets are 
£5 and are available on the door. For more information, contact Julie Thorpe on ____________. 

 United Service (John’s Last Service) 

On Sunday 26th July at 6:00pm here at Wesley Hall, there will be a united service for Wesley Hall and 
Walkley Ebenezer congregations. This will be John’s very last service so all are welcome to come 
along. 

 Church Away Weekend 

We will again be joining together with our friends at Walkley for a church weekend away in Blackpool 
next year. This will be from Friday 6th to Sunday 8th May 2016 at the Brincliffe Hotel, where we have 
been made very welcome in previous years. The cost has not yet been finalised but is likely be around 
£100 per person for room, bed, breakfast and dinner (much lower rates are available for children). If you 
are interested in joining us, or would like more information, please see Dorothy or Matt so we can get an 
idea of numbers and make sure we book enough rooms! 

AND FINALLY… 

 Curry Night – Thank You 

A very pleasing £475 was raised from the Curry Night and other donations. Andrea Killingsworth would 
like to pass on many thanks to those of you who attended and also those who helped. £300 will be sent 
to ‘Hope for Justice’, a Christian charity whose aim is to end human trafficking and slavery in our 
generation; £175 will go to a local charity ‘Snowdrop’, the first charity in the UK to provide long-term, 
follow-on community support for survivors of trafficking. 

 Finance Volunteering Opportunity 

The charity finance department I work in are looking for a finance volunteer. If you know of someone 
interested in developing or donating skills or experience in this field feel free to pass them my contact 
details n.harland@tcv.org.uk or 01302 388 860. We are ideally looking at a couple of days per week, 
but can be flexible to what a volunteer would have to offer. We are based in Doncaster and can pay 
travel expenses from Sheffield. Thanks, Neil. 
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